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From: Vikram Takru [vtakru@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 4:06 PM
To: Thu Bui
Subject: Hanson Permanente Cement plant

Ms. Thu,

I will like to request that only Stevens Creek Elementary school should not be the only location for air 
quality monitoring. It should include other locations in Cupertino on the southern sites (Kennedy, Monta 
Vista area) due to wind directions. Also, this plant is a health hazard and should not have it's permit 
renewed

I feel this plant is a health hazard to our children, wild life and communities and should not be allowed 
to operate. Cement plants are the biggest polluters and in this era when California is trying to lead the 
green initiatives this is big blot on the health of the bay area residents and california in general. My 
humble request to you is to stop this pollution asap.

Thanks,

Vikram Takru
Resident of Cupetino
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